
Dear Friends,
Hope that you had an incredible Thanksgiving Holiday! I can't believe I'm saying this but we only have 2 weeks left in 
the semester! I'm amazed at how quickly it has gone by but so thankful for the great semester we have had together. I 
am praying for all of you as you work hard to finish the semester strong. You can do it!!

This week is our last week of Chapel for the semester, if you need a reminder about our Chapel Attendance policy 
check out http://www.northwestu.edu/numa/policy. Any questions regarding Chapel Attendance can be sent directly 
to chapelattendance@northwestu.edu.

This Week in Chapel
Monday Pursuit | Tonight Crossing Worship will be leading in an all-worship Pursuit starting at 9:00 with pre-service 
prayer beginning at 8:30.
Wednesday | We will have one of our favorite Chapels of the year! "The Christmas Show" will feature special music, 
giveaways, and a treat for everyone!
Friday | We will have the opportunity to honor our Fall Graduates during Chapel starting at 10:40.

Scripture Focus of the Week
"Humble yourselves before the Lord, and he will lift you up." James 4:10
If there is something that our prayer team can be praying with you for, please text 206-486-4656 or email 
prayer@northwestu.edu.

Choralons Debut Concert | December 9th
Every year, Choralons works hard to prepare for their Spring Tour and this year they will debuting their full concert on 
December 9th at 7:00PM in the Chapel. If you have not had the opportunity to hear Choralons, I would encourage you 
to take time to come experience their ministry and be encouraged! We will also be hosting a cookie and cider reception 
following the concert -- hope to see you there!

REACH Global Practicum
We have extended the deadline for REACH Applications until the end of the semester! If you still have questions about 
the REACH Global Practicum? Check out the attached FAQ sheet that can help answer some of your questions. We are 
still looking to fill trips to LA, Northern Asia, Burkina Faso, Uganda, Zambia, Spain, Austria, Lithuania, Thailand, 
Indonesia, India, Turkey, Uruguay, Guatemala, and El Salvador!

Life Groups
I have been hearing great reports from Life Groups this semester!! As we look forward to next semester we are looking 
for more leaders, if you are interested in getting involved in Life Groups or leading a Life Group next semester, email 
lifegroups@northwestu.edu or stop by the Campus Ministries Office and grab an application.

Happy Monday! 
Pastor Phil
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